Mark Perez

From: Zepeda, Julissa <Julissa.Zepeda@asm.ca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 3:16 PM

To: Mark Perez

Cc: City Clerk

Subject: Public Comment 10/19/21

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Hi Mark,

Thank you for taking the cert on our behalf today! | forgot to ask you this while | was there. | am not sure if the City of
West Covina reads public comment cards that are received via email. If so, can you please share the below information
during public comment? If not, no worries. ©

“Good Evening Mayor, council, and residents of West Covina. My name is Julissa Zepeda and | am District Representative
from the Office of Assemblywoman Blanca E. Rubio. | would like to use this opportunity to share information regarding
our 2021-2022 Young Legislators Program. The Young Legislators Program seeks to provide high school students with
the opportunity to become acquainted with the legislative process and integrate themselves within their local
communities through service. Students will attend monthly meetings in-person from January to June, participate in local
events, and learn about issues impacting the State of California. This program is available at no-cost for sophomores,
juniors, and seniors attending high schools or live within the 48™ Assembly District. Applications are now open and the
deadline to apply is Thursday, November 4th by 5pm. For more information please visit our website at
https://a48.asmdc.org/2021-young-legislators-program. If you have any questions please feel free to contact Denaee
Amaya at Denaee.Amaya@asm.ca.gov or 626-960-4457. Thank you for your time!”

Best,

Julissa Zepeda

District Representative

Assemblywoman Blanca Rubio, 48th District
100 N. Barranca St., Suite 895

West Covina, CA 91791

0: (626) 960-4457




